
Oxford lecture “Is there any
independent Central Bank?”

On Friday 4th March Rt Hon Sir John Redwood D.Phil FCSI will give a lecture
in the Old Library, All Souls College Oxford on the topic of “Is there any 
independent Central Bank?”.

The lecture will consider the cases of the Federal Reserve Board, the
European Central Bank, the Bank of Japan, the Bank of England and the
People’s Bank of China. It will examine the patchy record of the western
Banks in controlling inflation and avoiding major downturns. It will consider
political involvement through choice of Governors, intervention over interest
rate changes, revision of inflation targets and supervision of Quantitative
easing. It will examine influence over Central bankers by Parliaments, the
media and public opinion, and the occasions when a Governor seems to be
pursuing a political agenda through Central bank policy.
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